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Finnair to increase flights to Lapland

Finnair (Helsinki) and the biggest tour operators in Lapland have agreed upon a three-year
partnership to increase flights to Lapland as well as a marketing collaberation. Beginning in
November 2014, with the start of the winter timetable season, Finnair will significantly add to its
Lapland flight schedule. Flights will be added particularly from Helsinki to Kittild, Ivalo and
Kuusamo. Timetables have been drawn up to provide passengers with good connections betwesn
Lapland and European and Asian destinations via Helsinki.
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